INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

To: Melanie White, Interim Secretary to the Board, Board of Police Commissioners
From: Robert Brown, Administrative Specialist, Board of Police Commissioners
Re: City Council Public Health and Safety
Date: January 11, 2021@ 10:00 am
PUBLIC HEALTH AND SAFETY STANDING COMMITTEE

COUNCIL MEMBER SCOTT BENSON, CHAIRPERSON
COUNCIL MEMBER JANEE AYERS, VICE CHAIR
COUNCIL MEMBER ROY MCCALISTER, MEMBER
COUNCIL PRESIDENT BRENDA JONES, (EX-OFFICIO)

Writer attend the virtual meeting on Public Health and Safety regarding the items.

Submitting reso. autho. In support of Senate Bill 234. (Council President Jones
requested the Legislative Policy Division (LPD) to draft a resolution in support of
Michigan Senate Bill 234, which if passed, it would allow a law enforcement
agency that entered into a loan forgiveness agreement to collect the costs of law
enforcement training if an employee voluntarily left employment with the agency
within five years of receiving certification.)

The Public Health and Safety Sub-Committee voted to move this item to Committee of the
Whole.

Council Member Scott Benson submitting memorandum relative to Detroit Police
Department Contract Review

This will be brought back in two weeks. Once an answer is receive from Law Department

there will be a review and file the report motion entertained. Further action may be sought
by the administration at the request of Council or as a result of the response at which time
there could be attempt to change the contract.



